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g) g g g g g 3tir. John T. Collins
Regional Administrator, Region IV q
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ) L
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 AUG 131984 1l
Arlington, Texas 76012 [
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Dear fir. Collins: ]"

._ _ _ _

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3
Docket No. 50-382
Special Safety Inspection on Fire Protection
Notice of Deviation Items No. 382/8420-20 and
No. 382/8420-18

As requested by the subject notice, a summary of actions taken to correct
the following deviations are submitted for your review:

Item No. 382/8420-20: "... procedure t!?1-7-010, Rev. 1, dated 5/1/83
failed to list a check for the required 6-year maintenance and 12 year
hydrostatic test on dry chemical, stored pressure type of portable
fire extinguishers with mild steel shells."

Response: A check for the required 6-year maintenance and 12-year
hydrostatic test for dry chemical extinguishers has been listed in
Revision 2 to procedure ?!?l-7-010 which was approved by our Plant
Operations Review Committee on July 26, 1984. This revision is
expected to prevent the possibility of missing the required
maintenance on dry chemical extinguishers. Full compliance with
requirements will be accomplished on August 10, 1984, when the new
procedure is fully implemented by plant manager approval.

Item No. 382/8420-18: . . . procedure FP-1-004, Rev. 2, fails to provide"

an adequate surveillance procedure to ensure that the minimum
inventory of personnel protective equipment is verified."
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. Response: FP-1-004= was . deleted and the applicable surveillance
requirement was included in procedure FP-1-019, " Fire Brigade i
Equipment." No further actions are necessary in that the equipment
necessary for- fire brigade operations has been adequately provided :

along with , the necessary administrative procedures. As of June 6, i

1984, Waterford .3 has been in full compliance with -the requirement to
ensure verification of a minimum inventory of personnel protective
equipment.

'It is expected the corrective actions described ~ are sufficient to. resolve
the subject. deviations. Should you have any further questions or desire
additional information l contact our fire protection licensing
. engineer Kevin Curley at (p ease 504) 363-8950.

.

Yo'urs.very truly,

!K. W. Cook
. Nuclear Support and Licensing Manager !

.KWC/KNC/sab

cc: E. L.- Blake,. = W. M. Steven::on, J. E. Gagliardo, D. M. Crutchfield,
J. Wilson, G.-L. Constable, D.'J. Kubicki, N. Fiorvante
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